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SCOPING REPORT FOR THE PROPOSED KOLOMELA 

MINE EXPANSION PROJECT 

POSTMASBURG, NORTHERN CAPE 

 

The final scoping report has been completed for the Kolomela Expansion Project. No comments 

requiring substantial changes to the draft scoping report were received from the public or 

authorities. The only changes required for the final scoping report included updating the public 

participation section for inclusion of proof of public participation for the draft scoping report. 

 

The final scoping report has been submitted to the Department of Mineral Resources for their 

consideration.  Authorities and interested and affected parties can also access the scoping report on 

the SLR / Synergistics website at www.synergistics.co.za.  

 

The report and appendices can be downloaded as follows:  

1. Go to www.synergistics.co.za 

2. Click on the Report FTP page  

3. Enter the following login details: Username: synergistics ; Password:  v9urweyf  

4. Click on the Kolomela Expansion Project. 

5. The required reports can then be downloaded.  

 

The final scoping report will be available for comment from 6 January 2016 to 4 February 2016. If 

you would like to comment on the report or have any queries, please ensure that these reach us on 

or before 4 February 2016. All comments received will be addressed with the Environmental 

Impact Assessment (EIA) Report.  

 

SLR Contact: 

http://www.synergistics.co.za/


SLR Consulting (Africa) (Pty) Ltd  
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Kerry Fairley or Alex Pheiffer at SLR Consulting  

Post: PO Box 1596, Cramerview, 2060  

Fax: 011 467 0978 or  

Email: kerry@bustardsbirding.co.za  /  apheiffer@slrconsulting.com 

 

SLR Consulting was responsible for completing the Scoping Report. Should you have any queries or 

require further information please don’t hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kerry Fairley  

Pr.Sci.Nat 

Environmental Assessment Practitioner  

 

 


